Fact Sheet 24: Issuing a notice to vacate: threats and intimidation
	This fact sheet is about changes to Victoria’s renting laws that have not happened yet. They will be in place from 29 March 2021.
For information on current laws, visit the Renting section - Consumer Affairs Victoria website <consumer.vic.gov.au/renting>.


[bookmark: _GoBack]A rental provider (landlord) may give a notice to vacate if the renter or anyone living at the rental property has seriously threatened or intimidated the rental provider or their agent, or a contractor or employee of the rental provider or agent.
They must give at least 14 days’ notice to vacate.
This reform also applies to rooming houses, caravan parks and residential parks.
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